
For Colleagues and their families participating in St. Peter’s Health Partners (SPHP) Colleague Heath Plan administered 
by Blue Cross Blue Shield of Michigan. 
 
If you have questions about why your SPHP provider isn’t listed as Tier 1 on the BCBS of Michigan website or why an 
authorization request was denied or what Urgent Care Centers are Tier 1, etc., there are ways to get your questions 
answered. 

• First, call Blue Cross Blue Shield of Michigan Customer Service, their phone number is on the back of your BCBS 
of Michigan insurance card, 1(866) 917-7537. 
 

 
 

• If BCBS of Michigan Customer Service cannot answer your question or resolve your issue, you can submit a case 
through HR4U by clicking the icon in the Zenworks window or calling the HRSC (Human Resources Service 
Center), phone 1-(877) 750-4748 (HR4U).   

 

o HR4U icon in Zenworks Window  
o How to contact the HRSC (Human Resources Service Center) 

 
 

 
 


